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NATIONAL CONFERENCE OF INSURANCE GUARANTY FUNDS RELEASES 

BROCHURE ON P/C GUARANTY FUND SYSTEM 
 
Indianapolis, IN, March 8, 2011 – The National Conference of Insurance 
Guaranty Funds (NCIGF) has released a brochure about the property and 
casualty guaranty fund system. 
 
The brochure, “Built to Work -- The Property and Casualty Guaranty Funds: 40 
Years of Insurance Consumer Protection,” is a richly illustrated piece that 
provides a clear and concise introduction to the p/c guaranty fund system and the 
NCIGF. 
 
The brochure can be found by clicking here. 
 
After 40 years, the nation’s property and casualty guaranty funds system remains 
strong, adaptable and true to its original intent of protecting policyholders by 
stepping in to pay covered claims of insolvent insurers. 

 
### 

 
The NCIGF is a nonprofit association incorporated in December 1989 and designed to 
provide national assistance and support to the property and casualty guaranty funds 
located in each of the fifty states and the District of Columbia. 
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